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New Delhi

India and the US are
strike a trade deal
not*too-distant future",
which will not .include

Lutnick struck a reconciliat-

to be found that was accept-

week to-take forw-ardthe ne- '

godadons on the proposed
bilateral tradeIndia*US

tutnickhas said.

'You shsuld exPect a-deal

everwhinR as earlier indic-
ated bv IJS President Donald
ri.r*i, but bring down tar-
iffs to a reasonable and aP-

. propriate level to reduce the
bs't ade deficit, US Com-
merce Secretary , Howard

th'at the trade deal maY have

room for sParing sensidve
items despiie TnrmP earlier
claiming that India would
eliminare rariffs on all items.

"I wouid tril<e reasolrable ac-

such as ,readymade gar:

ments, leather, Pharmaceut-
icals and fruits and veget-

agreement following meet-
inps, between Commerce
Mlnister Piyush GoYal and
tartnick in Wasirington DC

"India has very Protec-
tionist tariffs. I think the
idea of looking at them and
bringing them down to a

level"thit is reasonable and
appropriate, so we can be

eieat iTading Partners with
Each other'I think is abso-

US Commerce
Howard Lutnick

US will be in

brings its tariffs down.
"l"will treat You incrediblY

kindly on things that are im-
portant to yolr and You bring
down vour tariffs and give us

market access, and ler's find
proper place in the middle,"
ir" iaia.'u" fotther indicated

ables, and also easier and
faster work visa Provisions
for its professionals.

A trade deal is imPortant
for trndia to avoid the, full
blow ofthe US reciProcaltar-
iffs, announced bY TrumP on
Aoril 2. but Paused for a 90-
diy period iitt ruty 9. lndia
wants the entire 26 Per cent
reciproca.l tariffs siaPPed on

it to be rolled back, including
a 10 per cent baseline tariff
aireadybeen imPosed.

Ne* Delhi wants Wash-

lutelv on the table. It's not
*tr"riful. Let's make this
into a proper.ra$ing rela:
tionship,"he said.

Appreciating India for
ffvine to move fast on the
atiat," l,utnict said that
earlier countries got abetter
deal. "Those who come in,

between the US and India in
the. not-too.di$ant' fufire
because I think we have cess for our businesses to the

found a place 'markets of India. It's not go-

works for both
Lutnick said at a US-India

Forum event on
that coun- .

ing to be everYthing and

evlrywhere, but we want the
rade deficit reduced," he

said. But he adiied that cles-

pite the poQticallY strong
voice offarmers, a Path had

adding that India was also
'addrelsing US' unhaPPiness

over BRICS' non-suPport for
the dollar "sPecificallY and

directlt''.
y* Fg",,
Just gomg

JulY'l-9, thqe's
to be a pile' But
are earlier - andihosewho

I think Isdie's
be one of the

uryinghardto
earlier coun-able politicallY at home and

for the negotiators as welI"
Lurnic[ dicl not sPeci$r

tries, which I apPreciate."

t

\

a

likely'to
in'ttthe

an
ment early get abetter

tariffs,

ory note by mentioning a
ride-off in tire deal and as-

rLibbeci

"ifidia
war"ds
ment from USi'

Iastrnonth.

said.

a$re€:
deal.

onallcounuies'

i$ston to aiso waive the 50

oei *ett tariffs on steel and

itl,uninium import s imPoseri

had

Indra's continued Pur-
cilase of arms from Russia

and non-suPPortive attitude
towards the US dollar as Part
of the BR"{CS grouP had
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